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Good Day all BBRGC members.

CDH tag applications are due at the end of this month.
Please email the asst hunting director MCpl Killion Jason.killion@forces.gc.ca immediately with:

1. 2022 deer tag

2.  Which season will you hunt in Oct 7-11 or Dec 5-9.

If you have already given your info at this springs shoot qual then you can ignore this bulletin. Feel free to contact if you want to double check that you did.  

Thanks again to all

Take Care and Stay Safe.
Yours in Conservation

Your Hunting Directors
